
 

 

 

 

21st October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Thank you for all your help and cooperation this half term. The children have had a settled really well into 

their new classes. 

It was wonderful to see so many parents/carers at our “meet the teacher”, reading and maths meetings. We 

hope they were supportive. We look forward to having more parents’ sessions over the coming year. There 

will be parents’ evenings on 22nd and 23rd November so you will be able to meet with your child’s teacher 

and discuss their progress. You will receive the appointment booking times next half term. 

The October newsletter will be available 

Today we were sad to say goodbye to Mrs Birks. She has worked with many children, staff and families during her 

time here and she really will be missed by everyone. We all wish Mrs Birks the best and thank her for her dedication 

whilst at Claremont and all through her 34 year teaching career!  

Our new Deputy Headteacher Mrs Purdue will be starting on Monday 31st October 2022. We look forward to 

welcoming her next half term. 

All the staff wish you all a lovely half term holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Anne Conboy 

Ms A. M Conboy 

Headteacher 
 


